
 

RTI Reply From The Assam Kaziranga University Via Email 
 
 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

We wish to bring to your kind notice that The Assam Kaziranga University 
fully respects the UGC rules and regulations along with those of varied 

State Governments regarding eligibility norms related to the admission into 

undergraduate (UG) programs. 

 
Specifically, with respect to the physical mail received through speed post 

today seeking clarification under the RTI Act, 2005 vide postal order no: 52F 

054548 dated 20/04/2022 we are fully compliant with BOSSE (Board of 

Open Schooling and and Skill Education), Sikkim. The students of Senior 
Secondary (12th) who had passed out of BOSSE are eligible to enrol into 

varied UG programs of The Assam Kaziranga University. 

 

We are sensitive to the fact that AIU (Association of Indian Universities) has 
granted equivalence to BOSSE, Sikkim and its certificates which is also 

recognized by NIOS (National Institute of Open Schooling), Government of 

India and Pharmacy Council of India (PCI). 
 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this email and treat this as a response to 

the aforementioned RTI query. 
 

 
 
Regards 

 
Dr. A. Srihari Krishna 
Registrar & Professor 
The Assam Kaziranga University 

Koraikhowa, Jorhat-785006 
 


